Quiz Ni ght

MARCH 12 2011 7.30 PM

Dear Parenfts

We are holding our next quiz evening on Saturday 12t March 2011 at 7.30 pm.

Our quiz evenings are very popular, well supported, and good fun.

The quiz will cover a range of subjects, so start revising, teams will be for a
maximum of 8 people. Don’t worry if you do not have a full team just come
along and enjoy the fun. (Please note no persons under 16 years of age.)

A light supper will be provided with a vegetarian option, but you will need to
provide your own drink and glasses. A raffle will be held during the interval.

If you would like fickets at £6.00 each please send in the slip below or see Linda
or Helen in the office no Iater than 8th March.

Please make cheques payable to Camp School Parents Association.

Yours sincerely

Linda Shewan

X

I would like { } tickets for the quiz evening on Saturday 12th March @ £6
each.



